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CALL TO ORDER- Call to order at 7:10p.m. By Chairman Wright.

ROLL CALL- In attendance: Chairman Greg Wright, Pasche,
Ewing, Herd and May. Also present: Tom Kucera, Zoning
Administrator.

CALL FOR CONFLICT- none

Approval of Agenda- a MOTION by Wright, with SUPPORT by
Ewing to accept agenda as amended (adding a public Input
opportunity prior to presentation); MOTION carried; all ayes.

PUBLIC PRESENT
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5 public present; 11 total including planning commission
members and the Zoning Administrator.

PUBLIC INFORMATION FORUM

Zoning Administrator Tom Kucera led the informational
forum with a power point presentation. Kucera
thoroughly explained the history of the Medical

Marihuana Law since enacted. He explained the new
licensing regulations that the state will put in effect in
December 2017.

The ZA explained the 5 types of licenses that will be
issued by LARA (Licensing and Regulatory Agency).

1. Grower

2. Processer

3. Provisioning center(dispensary)
4., Secure transport

5. Safety compliance

Governmental units and Law enforcement will receive
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Revenue share portion of the revenues the state
licensing agency will require ONLY if the entity opts in
by resolution of the Township Board of Trustees.

One resident spoke against allowing the Township to
OPT IN.

Another resident queried if any decision has been
made. The Chair stated no decisions yet. The
Commission is appealing to all residents and

landowners for feedback.

One resident suggested sending all property owners a
survey.

A conversation ensued among all residents and board
members as to the pros and cons of Opting In.

The Members adjourned at 8:53pm. The next meeting is
scheduled for October 25, 2017.

Respectfully submitted,

Alison Michalak

Recording Secretary
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